
Hill House at Tile Barn!  
With the start of a new academic year came the start of a new relationship between Hill House School 

and Tile Barn Activity Centre. On Monday mornings and Friday afternoons two groups of young people 

take part in their Tile Barn programme. The programme has been designed with progression in mind, 

building skills and confidence as the weeks progress. 

The Hill House curriculum aims are being achieved and exceeded weekly as our young people 

participate and enjoy so many new activities. 

We discover new people, new places, new equipment and new skills. We communicate with our new 

instructors, our staff and each other as we learn. We are building resilience as we persevere at our 

activities. We practise self-regulation as we navigate all the challenges that are presented to us. Our 

independence grows as we return each week to learn something new. 

From rocket launching to orienteering, low ropes to climbing, our young people have tackled them all. 

On occasions when the challenge is a little too much we know that the opportunity will be presented 

again so every try is a step towards the activity goal. 

There have been so many proud moments for us already! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


